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Rhoades, Wendy
Harden, Joi; Rusthoven, Jerry;
CC# 119 - Swanson"s Ranch Road - C14-2022-0053 
Wednesday, August 31, 2022 2:35:43 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Wendy,

On behalf of the Property Owners, we request a postponement of this case to the September 29th

Council hearing to allow more time to address the concerns for traffic and accessibility to Bilbrook
Place.

Please confirm receipt.

Thank you,

Victoria Haase

512-998-5900 Cell
512-476-4456 Office

Mail: P.O. Box 41957
Austin, Texas 78745

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.

mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov
mailto:Joi.Harden@austintexas.gov
mailto:Jerry.Rusthoven@austintexas.gov
RiveraA
Text Box
119
HPD




